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Laboratory chemicals checklist

Organic Synthesis 
Laboratory

	¨ Acids, bases and buffers

	¨ Amination reagents

	¨ Base-metal catalysts and 
pre-catalysts

	¨ Building blocks

	¨ Catalyst ligands

	¨ Drying reagents

	¨ Extra-dry solvents

	¨ Ferrocene derivatives

	¨ Formylation reagents

	¨ Grignard reagents

	¨ Halogenation reagents

	¨ Mitsunobu reagents

	¨ Non-reactive laboratory 
essentials

	¨ Organolithium compounds

	¨ Organometallic halides, 
amines and other functional 
variants

	¨ Organostannane 
compounds

	¨ Organotin compounds

	¨ Organozinc reagents

	¨ Oxidation reagents

	¨ Precious metal catalysts and 
pre-catalysts

	¨ Reduction reagents

	¨ Silica gel

	¨ Solvents

	¨ Trifluoromethylation reagents

	¨ Other

	¨ Acrylamides

	¨ Agaroses

	¨ Albumins

	¨ Aminoacids

	¨ Antibiotics

	¨ Bioactive molecules

	¨ Buffers

	¨ Buffers and detergents

	¨ Cell and molecular biology 
reagents

	¨ Cell culture reagents

	¨ Dyes/stains

	¨ Gels and polymers

	¨ General biochemicals

	¨ Histology reagents

	¨ Immunology reagents

	¨ Molecular biology grade 
solvents

	¨ Mono and poly-saccharides

	¨ Pre-formulated media and 
broths

	¨ Protease and kinase 
inhibitors

	¨ Protein biology reagents

	¨ Proteins and extracts

	¨ Surfactants

	¨ Other

	¨ Acids, bases and buffers

	¨ Acrylamides

	¨ Agaroses

	¨ Albumins

	¨ Aminoacids

	¨ Antibiotics

	¨ Antiviral compounds

	¨ Buffers and detergents

	¨ Building blocks

	¨ Cell biology reagents

	¨ Cell culture reagents

	¨ Dyes/stains

	¨ Functional reagents for 
organic synthesis

	¨ General biochemicals

	¨ Maybridge antiviral and 
antibacterial libraries

	¨ Maybridge fragment 
collections

	¨ Maybridge HitCreator library

	¨ Maybridge HitDiscover 
library

	¨ Maybridge HitFinder library

	¨ Maybridge protein-protein 
interaction, g-protein 
coupled receptor, and kinase 
libraries

	¨ Mono and poly-saccharides

	¨ Protease and kinase 
inhibitors

	¨ Solvents

	¨ Other

Life Sciences 
Laboratory 

Drug Discovery 
Laboratory 



	¨ Allotropic carbon forms and 
materials

	¨ Anhydrous materials - ultra 
dry

	¨ Catalyst ligands

	¨ Etchants

	¨ Fuel cell catalysts

	¨ Inorganic compounds 

	¨ Metal catalysts and 
pre-catalysts

	¨ Metals and alloys

	¨ Nanoparticles

	¨ Organic and inorganic acids, 
bases and buffers

	¨ Photovoltaic materials

	¨ Precious metals and 
complexes

	¨ Pure elements

	¨ Reacton™ rare-earth

	¨ Single crystals

	¨ Sputtering targets

	¨ Other

	¨ Acids 

	¨ Analytical standards

	¨ Bases

	¨ Buffers

	¨ Elemental analysis reagents

	¨ Ion pair reagents

	¨ Karl Fischer titration reagents

	¨ NMR solvents

	¨ Organic and inorganic salts

	¨ pH testing reagents

	¨ Standard volumetric 
solutions

	¨ Other

	¨ Certified ACS solvents

	¨ Flush solutions

	¨ GC solvents

	¨ HPLC solvents

	¨ Installation kits

	¨ LC/MS solvents

	¨ Solvent blends and additives

	¨ UHPLC/MS solvents

	¨ Other

Applied Chemistry 
Laboratory 

Analytical Laboratory Chromatography 
Laboratory

	¨ FisherPak returnable drum 
solvent delivery system

	¨ Chemicals in bulk quantities

	¨ Chemicals in custom 
packaging/labeling

	¨ Custom development and 
synthesis services

	¨ Custom specifications

	¨ Global sourcing and supply 
chain solutions

	¨ Other

Specialized Chemical 
Services
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